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Dear Admin Unit, 

  
With respect to the above proposal we would like to confirm that we support the project and are happy for CTF 

funds to be used for this purpose. 

  
In order to ensure maximum transformational impact in implementing the project we suggest that the IFC/EBRD 

might want to consider the following: 

  
    -    that the banks selected as recipients of the programme are chosen 

a) on the basis of their willingness to lead in the financial sector by being a model to other institutions in 

the sector; 



b) by their willingness to change their current practices and develop new innovative financial products that 

will help create a new market for energy efficiencies and renewable energy investments; 

c) are willing to adopt energy efficiencies in their own operations; 

    -    that the programme contributes to the development of skills and practices both within the banks themselves 

and within the sector that will implement the energy efficiency and renewable energy measures. 

  
We want projects such as this to be both transformational and replicable and therefore we welcome including the 

development of a best practice manual during the course of the programme.   

  
Given the overall objective of the CTF it will also be important to ensure that there is a robust mechanism for 

reporting and monitoring project implementation and impact, including its transformational effects.   

  

In future proposals we would like to see more explicit treatment of the extent to which the programme will reduce 

poverty.  

  
Kind regards 

  
Greg Briffa 
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